
P.W. Grosser promotes Chaudhry, Pecoraro, Cantillo, Chase
and Sommer
September 12, 2023 - Long Island

Bohemia, NY Five P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc. (PWGC) employees have been promoted.

• Usman Chaudhry: Senior project manager from project manager

• Mike Pecoraro: Project manager from senior hydrogeologist

• Steve Cantillo: Project manager from senior hydrogeologist

• Dwight Chase: Project hydrogeologist from field hydrogeologist

• Tim Sommer, EIT: Project engineer from staff engineer

“I could not be prouder of these five PWGC employees selected for promotion,” said PWGC
president/CEO Paul Boyce, PE, PG. “They will each be taking on larger roles at PWGC, which will
lead to their growth and development and that of our company.”

With more than three decades of multidisciplinary experience in a wide range of environmental
compliance and engineering services and offices in New York (Bohemia, Syracuse, NYC, Saratoga
Springs), Washington (Seattle), and Connecticut (Shelton), PWGC is equipped to serve a broad
range of clients across many industries.

Whether your objectives are planning, design, redevelopment, or otherwise, you can count on
PWGC to develop solutions that are economical and within budget.
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